From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Planning comments
Date: 02 April 2022 20:40:33
Dear sir

Please revisit the above scheme in the light of the decision in 2021 of the World Heritage Committee.
This site is of such importance that it should not be tampered with.

Yours faithfully

Geoffrey Roberts

Sent from my iPhone





